Weber State Storytelling Festival/Sub Zero Field Trip
Dear Parents,

We are excited for an opportunity to travel to The Egyptian Theater in Ogden to
participate in the Weber State Storytelling Festival. We will attend all three sessions of
the festival beginning at 9:30 and ending at 12:20. Your child will need to be dropped
off at the Roy Frontrunner station by 8:30 a.m. the morning of the 28" and picked up no
later than 3:00 from the Roy Southwest branch library.

A sack lunch will need to be provided for your child, keeping in mind that microwaves
will not be available. If you are planning on having the school provide a lunch for your
child, this needs to be indicated by this date as well.

Once we leave the Egyptian Theater, we will take the Frontrunner to the Roy stop and
walk up to the Southwest Library where Sub Zero will do a presentation on how they
use liquid nitrogen to change liquid contents into solid ice cream. Please note on this
form if there are any allergies to dairy that we need to be made aware of. Each child
will get one serving of ice cream.

If you would like to come, please sign up below. Please keep in mind that no additional
siblings will be allowed to join us on this field trip due to cost per student. Each teacher
will randomly select 5 chaperones per class to attend. This signed permission slip needs
to be returned by Friday, February 17, 2017.

Yes, my child has permission to ride the Frontrunner
and participate in activities at both, the Egyptian Theater and the Roy Library.

No, my child does not have permission to ride the bus
and participate in activities at both, the Egyptian Theater and the Roy Library.

| would like to volunteer to help with this field trip.

Parent Signature

phone number

Please have the school provide a sack lunch my child at the cost of $1.75.
Thank you for your help and support,

Fifth grade team Ms. Hirano, Mrs. Pfister, Mrs. Brown, Mrs. Shelton



